
Item Ref Location Description Officer Advice Previously Requested (Date 
& Item No.) Likely Budget Scheme Origin/ 

Request from Ward

TPC503 Bryant Avenue and 
Local Area

Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Harold Wood

TPC504 Bates Road
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Harold Wood

TPC505 Avon Road
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Cranham

TPC506
Rise Park 
Parade/Pettit's 
Boulevard

Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Pettit's

TPC507 Crow Lane
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Brooklands
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TPC508 Whitchchurch Road
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Gooshays

TPC509 Victoria Road
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Romford Town

TPC510
Petersfield Avenue 
opposite Hucknall 
Close

Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Gooshays

TPC511 Farnes Drive
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Squirrels

TPC512
Carter Drive 
Mawneys & Havering 
Park

Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Havering Park

TPC513 Hampden Road
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Havering Park



TPC514 Park Lane
Request to review parking for possible 
Cashless(Pay By Phone) or Pay & 
Display parking

Feasible -  Pay & Display parking 
provisions should be considered to 
limit displacement and provide much 
needed facility for businesses and 
visitors and to deter long-term parking

£4,000 StreetCare Officers Romford Town

SECTION B - Minor Traffic and Parking Scheme Requests on hold for future discussion or funding issues


